Public Notice

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING TO DISCUSS THE
CHILDREN’S INTERNET
PROTECTION ACT (CIPA)

Bellville Independent School
District will hold a public hearing at
6:00 p.m. on 06/21/2012 in the board

room located at 518 S. Mathews,
Bellville, Texas 77418. The Purpose
of this hearing is to discuss Bellville
ISD’s CIPA policy.



